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| believe that the highway upgrade should follow the existing highway corridor and not use any additional
land that is not already part of, or adjacent to the existing highway road reserve. This would minimise
impact on a communtity already used to a busy highway along this route.

| realise this is not always possible where it is nessessary to remove steep grades or tight corners, but
with new technology a straighter route should be able to be achieved.

| do not object to tunnelling to achieve this.




